

SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

300 Lakeside Drive, P.O. Box 12688 Oakland, CA 94604-2688 (510) 464-6000

2015

June 15, 2015

Thomas M. Blalock, P.E. PRESIDENT

David Schonbrunn

President

Tom Radulovich VICE PRESIDENT

Transportation Solutions Defense and Education Fund (TRANSDEF)

P.O. Box 151439

San Rafael, CA 94915-1439

Grace Crunican GENERAL MANAGER

Dear Mr. Schonbrunn:

Gail Murray 1ST DISTRICT

DIRECTORS

Joel Keller 2ND DISTRICT Your letter on April 25th was addressed to both Capitol Corridor and BART. Capital Corridor's letter dated May 13th to you represented the response of both agencies. Capital Corridor, BART, City of Richmond, AC Transit, and Golden Gate Transit have been working together from the early stages of this project to assess and address the project issues, including the ones that you have raised.

Rebecca Saltzman 3RD DISTRICT

I would like to take this opportunity to clarify that both BART and Capitol Corridor riders can purchase permits for day parking and long term parking via

Robert Raburn, Ph.D.

this website:

John McPartland

https://www.select-a-spot.com/bart/reservations/amtrak facilities/?type=daily

Thomas M. Blalock, P.E. **6TH DISTRICT**

We hope that this addresses your concerns and thank you for your comments.

Zakhary Mallett, MCP 7TH DISTRICT

Sincerely,

Nicholas Josefowitz 8TH DISTRICT

Tom Radulovich 9TH DISTRICT

Robert Powers

Assistant General Manager, Planning, Development & Construction

CC:

David Kutrosky

Rht M. Perms

Tian Feng Scott Smith